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Meeting Date:    March 23, 2022      
 
Meeting Cancellation Notice                         
  
This meeting   and all future meetings of the “Spotlight on Mental Health” COD Subcommittee will be 
cancelled.  
 
This Subcommittee has been disbanded and all matters  regarding Mental Health Awareness and Events 
will  continue to be discussed and planned within the monthly Newton Commission On Disability 
meeting, which takes place every month on the second Monday at 6PM. Thank you for your 
participation for the past year in this subcommittee. 

   
  
 

  
 

The location of this meeting is wheelchair accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with disabilities requiring 
assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of Newton’s ADA/Sec.504 Coordinator, Jini Fairley,at least two 
business days in advance of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. For Telecommunications Relay Service, please dial 711 
or call City Hall’s TTY/TDD line at 617-796-1089. 

By City Clerk at 1:57 pm, Mar 21, 2022


